
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC  
 
To:  College Principals 
  Heads of School 
 
Subject: SEC Accounting and SEC Business Studies 
 
Date:  22nd November 2021 
 

 
 
As per Legal Notice 450 of 2021, the SEC Regulations have been amended as follows, 

“Candidates may not sit for the examination in Business Studies with any of Commerce, and Economics in 
the same session.” 

This legal notice will be implemented immediately and therefore candidates who wish to sit for SEC 
Accounting and SEC Business Studies will be able to do so as from the Main Session of 2022.  

 


